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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: JOSHUA TETZLAFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: 2024 VISIONING  

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 28, 2024 

Included is the first draft of the 2024 Visioning document. Some of the items for 2024 include items from 2023 

that were not completed, either because time did not allow, budget did not allow, or because the item relied on 

a separate item to be completed first. 

 

As this is a working document, please consider projects or items that may be good for future consideration. 
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